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You may have noticed your inability to connect to some of our services. At 11:27pm MST on
June 20th, 2022, Cloudflare services suffered an outage that affected the traffic of 19 of
their data centers. PIA being affected by this; you may have been unable to use some of our
services as late as 2:00am on June 21st. This is believed to be resolved by Cloudflare and
an official statement was released, which can be found here. 

Although at times we are unable to control these instances, our team strives to keep our
users informed and up to date. We apologize for the inconvenience this may have caused
you and hope that our users who were affected by this are now able to browse the web
seamlessly and anonymously.  

If you have any questions regarding this instance, or need assistance with your VPN client,
do not hesitate to reach out to our support team. We are more than happy to help!  
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